
Temporary Traffic Regulation Notice – S14 Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 
Temporary Road Closure at Faringdon, Southampton Street 
 
 
A request has been received from Thames Water for a temporary road closure to 
apply to a section of Southampton Street whilst water mains improvement works are 
carried out. 
 
A temporary Notice is being made to implement the temporary closures and will 
operate from the 28 August 2019 up to and including the 30 August 2019. This is a 
24 hour per day closure. 
 
Access will be maintained for emergency service vehicles and for those frontages 
within the closure area, subject to the progress of the works and liaison with the 
works supervisor.   
 
A copy of the drawing showing the extent of the closure and also the alternative 
routes for traffic is attached. 
 
Further information regarding the works may be obtained by contacting Robert 
Buchan at Thames Water on 02035779059 or email 
Robert.Buchan@thameswater.co.uk 
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